January 24, 2024

We are excited to announce that Mission Bay Montessori Academy Parents Group will
be hosting our tenth annual, Leave Your Lasting Footprint, Jog-A-Thon Fundraiser!
The event is scheduled for Friday, February 09, 2024 and is a great opportunity for
our students to participate in a healthy and active fundraiser that supports our school
and community.

We are asking all students to collect pledges and donations from family, friends,
neighbors and businesses. Every donation, no matter how small, will go a long way in
helping us achieve our goal of providing exceptional educational enrichment
opportunities for our students. Funds raised this year will go towards organizing
school-wide assemblies, newly purchased playground equipment and student
enrichment school wide.

Below are ways to contribute:

e Students can collect pledges via a secure website
(www.pledgestar.com/mbma). The classroom with the highest participation,
regardless of amount, will win a Jamba Juice party! The student with the highest
amount collected will also receive a prize.

e In exchange for a tax-deductible donation of $250, families and businesses will
get their name printed on the back of our annual Jog-A-Thon shirt. Every
student will receive this fun t-shirt to wear for the run.

e In exchange for a tax-deductible donation of $500 or more, families and
businesses will get their name printed on the back of our annual Jog-A-Thon
shirt AND receive a customized 12X12 paver to be installed along our “Path of
Appreciation”

e Our Federal tax identification number is: 33-0683443. If you are interested in
becoming a sponsor and to find out more, please visit our website at
www.mbmapg.org

We encourage all families to participate in this fun and meaningful event and we
appreciate your continued support and dedication to our school community. Thank you
for your contributions to our seventh annual jog-a-thon, and we look forward to a
successful and memorable event.

Start collecting pledges today and get ready to Leave Your Lasting Footprint!
Warmly,

The MBMA Parents Group
www.mbmapg.org


http://www.mbmapg.org

